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May 23, 2008 
 
To: UDITPA Observers 
From: Charles A. Trost, Chair of the Revised UDITPA Drafting Committee 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
ADDITION TO AGENDA:  A number of Observers have requested an 
opportunity to present to the Drafting Committee at its meeting May 30-31 
their views on whether or not NCCUSL’s project to revise UDITPA should 
be discontinued.   
 
While a decision to discontinue the work of a drafting committee is vested 
solely in the Executive Committee, we have concluded that it would be 
useful and appropriate for the Drafting Committee to hear and consider all 
such views and pass them along to the Executive Committee which will 
meet during the Annual Conference in Big Sky, Montana on July 17, 2008.  
Accordingly, we will set aside time on the agenda from 3:15 to 4:45 on 
Saturday, May 31, 2008, for discussion of whether or not the work of the 
Drafting Committee should be discontinued.   
 
If you wish to make an oral presentation on this subject, please notify the 
NCCUSL staff by email addressed to kristina.shidlauski@nccusl.org prior to 
the meeting. Time for oral presentations may be limited and priority will be 
given to those who have signed up in advance of the meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Drafting Committee Members & Advisors 
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